
LEADERSHIP ADVOCACY SERVICE 

FADSS 
~ ASSOCIATION OF DISTRICT SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENTS _ ,,, 

September 1, 2022 

John Stratton, Superintendent 
Hernando County School District 
929 N. Broad Street 
Brooksville, FL 34601 

Dear Superintendent Stratton: 

This is to officially acknowledge your successful participation in the Florida Superintendent 
Leadership Development Program training institute titled, "Daring Leadership in Challenging 
Times," April 13-15, 2022. This institute was jointly sponsored by the Florida Association of 
District School Superintendents and the Department ofEducation. 

You may wish to inform the School Board that pursuant to records maintained by the Association 
on behalf of the Department ofEducation, your Special Qualification Certification, earned under 
State Board of Education Rule, 6A-1.5 51, has been extended through August 31, 2023. 

Ifyou should have any questions or concerns, please don' t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

. Katrina Figgett 
Director ofTraining and Development 

cc: Joyce McIntyre, Finance Officer 
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